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September | 2019    
 

 Principal’s Message 

Welcome to Ridge View Elementary!  What an 
exciting few weeks it’s been as we have started a 
new school year and opened our beautiful school.  
It has been a pleasure meeting so many of our 
wonderful students and families here at Ridge View. 
I look forward to a fantastic year ahead with all of 
you!  Please feel free to contact me if there is ever 
anything I can help you with.  I welcome your 
feedback and appreciate our partnership in the 
education of your children.     

Drop-Off and Pick-Up Reminders 
In order to ensure the safety of our students, we would 
like you to be aware of the following drop-off/pick-up 
procedures: 

Please pull all the way forward when dropping off and 
picking up your child so as not to back up incoming 
traffic. This will also contribute to the smooth flow of 
traffic.  

Please do not leave your car unattended in the drop-
off/pick-up zone. If you need to come into the school for 
any reason, please park in the parking lot and use the 
crosswalk.  

Students should exit and enter vehicles on the right 
(curb) side of the vehicle. It is not safe for them to 
exit/enter on the left, as they will be in the thru lane. 

 

  Upcoming School Events 

September 18 

PTA Carnival, 4:30pm-7:30pm 

September 24 

SCC Meeting, 5:30 pm 

October 10 

School Picture Day 
 

Ridge View PRIDE 
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   Positive 
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  Respect 
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Involvement 
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Directions First Time 
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Excellence 
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  PTA Announcements      

Mark your calendars for the 1st Annual PTA Fundraiser 
Carnival on Wednesday, September 18th from 4:30pm-
7:30pm.  There will be bounce houses, face painting, a 
color throw, food trucks, a DJ, gift card chance game, 
and more!  We hope to see you there! 

Fundraiser envelopes are due Thursday, September 12th. 
We appreciate your support! 

Watch for information to come about the Reflections 
Contest.  The theme for 2019-20 is “Look Within”. 

In Other News… 

Ridge View Mascot and Colors 

Students and staff members will be voting on their FINAL 
SELECTIONS for the Ridge View mascot and colors this 
week. We have loved the ideas and suggestions turned 
in so far and can’t wait to find out what everyone 
chooses!  Watch for the official announcement to come 
in the next couple of weeks! 

 

 

 

Website:    Phone:   Email: 
 ridgeview.jordandistrict.org                   801.567.8930      ridgeviewelem@jordandistrict.org  

 

 

  Ridge View PRIDE  
Our first monthly PRIDE 
Assembly is coming up 
September 20th.  Each 
month, students from 
every class will be 
recognized for being great 
examples of the Ridge 
View Pride Code!  We look 
forward to celebrating 
these students and 
honoring them for their 
efforts!   

Staff members will also be 
recognized with an 
“Educator of the Month” 
Award.  We are grateful 
for Coca-Cola’s 
partnership and 
appreciate their support in 
honoring the hard work of 
our amazing staff.  If you 
would like to nominate a 
teacher or other staff 
member for this award, 
you can pick up a 
nomination form in the 
office or at the “EOM” 
bulletin board in the main 
hall.  
 


